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To provide Council with a recommendation from the Priorities Committee. 

Priorities Committee Recommendation on Enforcement Services Bike Patrol Unit 

 

Report 

At the November 13, 2018 Priorities Committee received an update on the work related to a 

peace officer bike squad for monitoring the trail systems. The Priorities Committee 

recommended that this work be postponed until the end of the second quarter of 2019. The 

original report is provided as enclosure 1.  

 

Priorities Committee Recommendation to Council:  

That further work on the implementation of a bike patrol be postponed until the end of the 

second quarter of 2019. 

 

Enclosures 

1 November 13, 2018 Priorities Committee report re: Bike Patrol Unit 

 

 

 

 


